
Sarah Gotch has provided a submission to the committee. 

NT LG council on which they are commenting: Palmerston, City of 

Sarah Gotch's submission: 

I do not believe that Palmerston would benefit in any way by implementing a four ward structure b 
in the City of Palmerston. This is an unnecessary proposal. I have resided in the City of Palmerston 
for 22 years, and I have never felt that I have ever been unfairly represented under the current 
structure. The City of Palmerston is by far the most progressive, inclusive and proactive Local Council 
in the Northern Territory by a country mile. To consider introducing Wards would be a monumental 
waste of time. This Council is both cohesive and collaborative across all reaches of their Local 
Government Area. Thank you for considering my feedback. I trust I am not alone in sharing this 
sentiment.  

Kind regards, Sarah  
 
 


